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Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
JD1 enjoyed an excellent visit to Peterborough Museum on Monday, and the input will help ensure that the topic this 
term is understood well by all pupils.  They will be much better equipped to visualise the work now that they have 
experienced more about the era.  
 
As we get nearer to the SAT tests, Year 6 pupils have been offered a homework deal.  Year 6 Pupils will be doing small 
amounts of homework on Friday, Saturday and Sunday in the four weekends before SATs, and in exchange for 
completing this, they will be given four weeks off homework after the SAT tests.  I hope that helps clear up any 
confusion. 
 
Packed Lunches for School Trips  
 
Often on our trips and sports events we ask you to provide a packed lunch, and we thank you all for being so good at 
doing this.  However, please can we point out that if your child is entitled to free school meals, we are also able to 
provide a free packed lunch on those days.  If you would like to take us up on this then please let us know in advance.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr D Ludford 
Head of Junior Department 
 


